
 
 

September 24, 2020 

 

Back to school update! 

With some technology glitches and back to school jitters, we made it through the first 
day. It seems to get a bit easier as the week progresses.  

We know that some students continue to struggle with connectivity. We are working to 
acquire more and different hotspots as well as connect families with resources when 
available.  

Please know that our number one goal is to educate our students as well as support 
their mental growth. While it is stressful when they cannot connect, student drop off 
doesn’t go as expected, or if our kids forget their homework; our teachers, staff and 
administrators are here. We will not let your child miss out on their education, no matter 
what. If you cannot get connected, have an issue that affects your student’s day, or 
your child needs to miss a class, just give us a call and let us know.  

We cannot guarantee that each day will be perfect. For us a perfect world would 
mean that we would have our students in classrooms, on playgrounds and giggling in 
the halls. We miss them! But until we can resume our “normal,” we will do the best we 
can! 

We want to communicate with you! If you feel that you are not receiving emails or 
phone calls, check to see that you have accurate information on file with the district. 
We want to be sure to get you information in a timely manner. If you need to check 
your information, you can call your school office. The phone numbers for district offices 
are as follows: Lundy Elementary is 541.937.2105 and Lowell Jr/Sr High is 541.937.2124.  

Tip of the week: give those hugs, kisses and goodbyes before you head in for drop off.  
We have to keep those lines moving and we are not allowed to have anyone but staff 
on campus. We want to follow all of our mandates and guidelines in order to keep 
everyone healthy and safe.  

Please stay safe, wash your hands, maintain physical distancing and have a great 
week! 


